
   May has been a busy month for mosquitoes in Beaver County.  The unpredictable weather has 
made for challenging surveillance and control.  Beaver County had the first reported West Nile 
Positive mosquito sample in the state of Pennsylvania this year, and one of the earlier reported 
West Nile Virus mosquito traps for the season.  In May, we set 68 gravid traps and collected over 
10,700 mosquitoes!  We set several BG Sentinel traps and collected over 50 mosquitoes.  We have 
also conducted 54 larval samples and collected over 200 larvae/pupae. 

Due to the mosquito activity recorded, we conducted 2 adult control events by means of barrier 
treatment and thermal fogging and conducted 69 larval control events within the county. 

We encourage all residents in the county to be aware of standing water on their properties that can 
lay stagnant for longer periods of time and can become a breeding area for mosquitoes.  The less 
habitat available, the less mosquito breeding areas.  By removing and dumping standing water and 
regularly cleaning birdbaths, outdoor pet water bowls, and other containers and keeping swimming 
pools clean and treated, it helps reduce potential mosquito breeding areas.  

Tick surveillance in May has collected over 200 ticks of various life stages in the 13 tick drags 
conducted throughout the county.  We encourage everyone to stay safe while enjoying the outdoors 
and wear protective clothing and use insect repellent.  We are collecting both nymphal and larval 
life stages of ticks currently.  Nymphal and larval ticks are very tiny and difficult to see, so be extra 
vigilant when doing tick checks on yourselves and your pets.  Larval ticks can be the size of a 
period! (.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on protective measures against ticks and mosquitoes, please visit our 
website, our Facebook page, or feel free to contact us 724-387-1701 ext. 222. 
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